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Have Questions or Concerns?
If you have questions regarding your current financial planning and investment services, 
or you are new and don’t know where to begin with a financial plan, please call us at 
515.226.6000 or email info@onlyworkforyou.com

And as always, we only work for you!

Thank you to everyone who joined us for 
our second Giving Club event!  

 
Congratulations to the  

Freedom for Youth for receiving the most 
votes and a donation of $3,750!  

 
Thank you also to Adaptive Sports and 

ALS Foundation.

Our Giving Club meets quarterly to help members learn about three nonprofit organizations doing positive 
things within our community. After each presentation, club members will decide the cause to support. 
 
We invite you to join us for our next meeting on Tuesday, October 2nd from 5:30-7 p.m. at our office in 
West Des Moines at 4125 Westown Parkway, Suite 104.

Secure the date for our  
Annual Client Event. 

 
Tuesday, September 25, 2018  

at Tuscany Event Center. 
 

To register call us at 515.226.6000 or go to 
our Events page on our website at  

www.onlyworkforyou.com/insights/events
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Join Us for Our Next  
Giving Club Meeting 
Tuesday, October 2nd

Adam Steen, Jason Gunkel, Preston Young 
Freedom for Youth, 2301 Hickman Road, Des Moines, IA 50310 
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Our next article in this four-part series will discuss senior housing options. Please check back or 
follow us on Facebook, Twitter or LinkedIn to receive notifications of furture posts in this series.
 
Note:  If you think you may be at the point where a professional financial manager or investment 
advisor would be of help in navitaging the financial waters for a loved one,  Syverson Strege & 
Company is happy to schedule a no-obligation information session.  Please contact us 515.225.6000. 

New on Our Blog: Parenting the Parent
Part Two of A Four-Part Series

Office Closed Labor Day
Please note that our office will be closed in observance of Labor Day on  

Monday, September 3rd. We will be back in the office on Tuesday, September 4th. 

By David Strege, CFP, CFA, CKA 
Partner, Senior Financial Planner

Many find it challenging to successfully manage their own 
financial matters, whether it is paying the current bills 
on time or saving for retirement. Unfortunately, a more 
daunting financial challenge may await us -  
managing the financial affairs of our aging parents. While 
the need will vary from family to family, it is best to be  
prepared and to begin while the parents can fully  
contribute to the process.

Here are some helpful tips as you start the process. 

Assess the situation 
 
A careful assessment of your parent’s financial status is the first step to positioning yourself to provide 
assistance, or assume control, as circumstances demand. This should resemble a balance sheet listing 
assets and liabilities as well as income streams and routine bills. Institutions, account numbers and 
access codes should be documented along with the contact information for any financial manager, ideally 
along with an introduction. In the event that parents might be unwilling to share details of their financial 
well-being, at the very least they should be encouraged to provide a “map” that delineates where such 
information can be found. Insurance information, health, life, property, and long-term care, if applicable, 
should be included in this assessment. 

Locate Documents and Acquire Authority 
 
Any existing estate plan documentation, will and/or living will should be located. Power of attorney for 
finances or successor trustee (in the event of larger estates) documentation should be drawn up and 
shared with the appropriate institutions. Often joint naming and signatory authority on bank accounts 
(including safe-deposit boxes) is advisable and makes for a smoother transition. 

Develop a Plan with Options 
 
Ideally all of the above has been done while your parents are still fully capable of managing their own 
finances (it is possible, but very problematic, to do this without parental assent or involvement). Next, as 
with most aspects of planning for elder care, comes a level of contingency planning, identifying when to 
become involved and to what extent. Obviously, a catastrophic health event can trigger involvement at 
a high level, but often the signal that outside management is required is less obvious. Certain financial 
red flags can indicate the need for intervention. Be aware of warning signs, understanding that inability to 
manage money is one of the first signs when someone has mild cognitive impairment. One in five people 
71 and older have mild cognitive impairment and half of adults in their 80s suffer from such. Intervention 
may begin with paying bills and balancing accounts and progress toward complete financial management. 

Engage Outside Resources as Necessary 
 
While some people can assume responsibility for their parent’s finances, others, either due to time 
constraints or the complexity of the finances, must look for professional assistance. If it becomes advisable 
to engage professional assistance, this too can run along a continuum from a daily money manager to 
a professional financial manager. The latter being particularly advisable if the portfolio is sizable and 

Johnne Syverson & Adam Steen  
attend ABI Annual Convention

Johnne Syverson and Adam Steen attended the 2018 Iowa 
Association of Business & Industry annual convention held in 
Coralville/Iowa City in June. 
 
Keynote speaker, Marc Goodman is a New York Times best-selling 
author, global strategist and consultant focused on the change 
technology is having on security, business and international affairs. 
Goodman advises industry leaders, security executives and global 
policy makers on transnational cyber risk and intelligence. He is the 
author of Future Crimes: Inside the Digital Underground and the 
Battle for Our Connected World.

Peter Zeihan is a geopolitical strategist. His worldview marries the 
realities of geography and populations to a deep understanding of 
how global politics impact markets and economic trends, helping 
industry leaders navigate today’s complex mix of geopolitical risks 
and opportunities. Zeihan has ranged from working for the US State 
Department in Australia to the DC think tank community.

not already under professional management. Additionally, elder financial planning is a growing field of 
specialization within the financial management profession. 
 
Document 
 
Whatever actions you take on behalf of your parents or other aging relatives should be well documented to 
avoid any unnecessary issues when it becomes necessary to move into the estate stage of management.

Financial management is uniquely challenging among the various components of parenting the parent. An 
early start, a good plan, and seeking outside resources as needed are the keys to minimizing the anxiety 
and challenge for all involved.

New on Our Blog: Parenting the Parent cont.

Johnne Syverson and Adam Steen attending the  
ABI Convention in Coralville/Iowa City.


